Christian Women For Morality Organizes, Elects Officers

Mrs. Georgia Rushton was informing and educating elected president of the Christian Women for Morality organization Monday night in the Live Oak Grange hall at a meeting by more than 100 women.

Other elected officers include Mrs. Peggy Short, vice president; Mrs. Ruth Floy, secretary, and Mrs. Donna Smith, treasurer.

0

le

e

e-

MY

of

or

erra-

en

ist

rt. ita

of

ne

Several committees, including membership, executive, fiancial, publicity and neighborhood were set up. An education and study group, headed by Mrs. Odessa White also was organized to include Bible study, mother and child relationship, and and further study into the pornographic problem.

The organization stated its purpose to "uphold and improve the moral climate of the community by actively opposing that which is immoral and by members concerning the existing problems and solutions." Each upcoming meeting will include the reading of scriptures.

Speakers at Monday night's gathering included the Rev. David Colbert, pastor of the Cabrillo Assembly of God; the Rev. J. C. Spencer, pastor of the Foursquare church of Scotts Valley, and Leonard Patchen, a lavman of the Church of Jesus Christ of The Latter Day Saints.

Mrs. Lucille Nanna read a prepared speech written by Father Ruscitto of Holy Cross Catholic church and the Rev. Glennon Culwell, pastor of the Scotts Valley Baptist church, presided over a question and answer period.

Christian Women for Morality will hold another public meeting Tuesday at 7:30 p.m. in the Santa Cruz High school auditorium. The Rev. Mr. Culwell will be speaker at the meeting which is open to all interested Christian men and women.

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF TRUSTEE'S SALE T.O. No. 81941 ASL